
 

 

 
April 17, 2024, Newsletter                          

 

Scenic Park Elementary      
3933 Patterson St. Anchorage, Ak, 99504  
907 742-1650 

  
 
Message from the Principal 
Hello Scenic Park Families, 
   
     It was great seeing so many students and families at our Literacy Night last 
week. I hope you found the information beneficial in supporting your child’s 
learning. Speaking of exciting events, our PTO will be hosting a Spring Carnival 
on Saturday, April 27th, from 12:00-3:00. See the flier below for more information. 
Want to see PTO events continue throughout next school year? Please consider 
signing up as a PTO member and be active in this amazing organization. 
Email scenicparkpto@asdk12.org to get involved.   
      
     Thank you all for your continued patience as you drop your child off in the 
morning and pick them up in the afternoon. Just a few reminders; please refrain 
from using cell phones while driving on school grounds. Also, students should be 
dropped off/picked up in the designated loop only. Please do not drop off/pick up 
on Patterson Street, or the parking lot area. We thank you for your continued 
support in keeping our students safe.   
      
     Get a jump start on registration for the upcoming school year. Online 
registration for returning students opens on April 25th. Parents can register their 
children on the ASD Parent Connect. Early registration helps with student 
placement and preparation for the upcoming school year. If you have any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to our helpful office staff.  
 
     As we enter the final stretch for the end of the school year, we can’t stress 
enough on the importance of attendance. Please be sure your child is at school 
and on time every day. We are striving for a strong finish with attendance and will 
be acknowledging those students who have been present for the 4th quarter.  
      
     As always, thank you all for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,                              
Marco Christian,   
Principal      
   

Upcoming Events 

April 19th  
Closer Day No School 
 
April 23rd  
Kindergarten Roundup 
5:00 pm-6:00 pm 
 
April 25th 
Online Registration opens 
for ALL returning students 
for 24/25 school year. 
 
April 27th 
PTO Spring Carnival 
12:00 pm-3:00 pm 
 
May 1st 
Principal Appreciation Day 
 
May 6th- 10th  
Teacher Appreciation 
Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

Important 
Announcement 

 
PLC Mondays 
 
Breakfast-9:40  
First Bell- 9:50 
Tardy Bell rings and 
class begins – 10:00. 
Dismissal- 3:30 
 
 
Tues- Friday 
 
Breakfast- 8:40 
First bell- 8:50 
Tardy bell rings and 
class begins- 9:00. 
Dismissal- 3:30 
 



 

 

   
 
 Message from the Nurse 

Free health clinic this weekend at Begich Middle School! First come, first serve, no I.D. needed.  
As we approach the end of the school year, please remember to pick up any over-the-counter medications you  
have in the Nurse's office. Emergency medications can be picked up on the last day. All medications remaining      at 4pm on 
the last day of school will be considered abandoned and will be disposed of unless previous arrangements have been 
made.  

 
Looking for a summer camp? ADN has a large list of camps available this 
summer! https://anchoragesummercamps.com/ There is also a great camp for kids with asthma. For full 
details, check out: https://www.aafaalaska.com/camp/index.php Only 3 slots remain for this camp.  
 
 

 
       
       

 

 

 

Katie Clausson, BSN RNC                                                                              
School Nurse                                                                              
Scenic Park Elementary School.                                               
Anchorage School District 
(907) 742-1651 
Fax: (907) 742-1677  

  

 
 
  
To purchase 23-24 Scenic Park Elementary 
Yearbook  
Go to: www.treering.com/validate 
Enter our school code: 10161584110995 
Or go to the link: 
https://www.treering.com/purchase?Pass
Code=10161584110995 
Regular price: $20.00 
 
 
 
 

 

Asthma and Allergy Foundation of America, Alaska Chapter 
The Alaska Chapter of The Asthma and Allergy Foundation of America, dedicated to improving the 
quality of life for people suffering from asthma and allergies, through education, support and research 
www.aafaalaska.com 

 

2024 Anchorage summer camps, 2024 Anchorage camps, Anchorage 
summer camps, Anchorage camps 
Anchorage Summer Camps provides the most comprehensive listing of summer camps in Anchorage 
anchoragesummercamps.com 

 



 

 

 

 
                                                                                                         
     

 
      
     
 

 

https://signup.com/go/dUGpfny
https://square.link/u/HZvXRXzy


 

 
 

https://parentconnect.asdk12.org


REMOTE AREA REMOTE AREA 
MEDICALMEDICAL

FREE CLINICFREE CLINIC
Providing free, quality Providing free, quality 
healthcare to those healthcare to those 

in needin need

FOR MORE INFO: RAMUSA.ORG | 865.579.1530
FREE, FIRST COME, FIRST SERVED, NO ID REQUIRED!

MEDICAL
Physical Exams, RX Consultations, Women’s Health, 
General Exams, & More!

VISION
Complete Eye Exams, Eye Health Evaluations, 
Prescription Glasses Made on Site

DENTAL
Cleanings, Fillings, Extractions, X-rays

SERVICES AVAILABLE:

April 20-21, 2024
Begich Middle School
7440 Creekside Center Drive, 
Anchorage, AK 99504
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